From: Ward03 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 4:23 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Erin Keane
Subject: Complimentary Tickets

Dear Steve,
On May 11, 2018, the D-Productions Music Team and Divine Purpose Youth Performing Arts Center sent my office 20 tickets, valued at $10 each, for community members and constituents of the 3rd Ward to attend a Stop the Violence Talent Showcase on Saturday, June 16th.  I have accepted these tickets as a gift on behalf of the City from the D-Productions Music Team and Divine Purpose Youth Performing Arts Center and will distribute the tickets to my constituents on a first-come, first-serve basis.
Pat Dowell
Alderman, 3rd Ward
